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Michael Slagle

From: edodd4@verizon.net
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 8:49 AM
To: Michael Slagle
Subject: Highway Department's Poli y

Michael, 
Would you ask the Highway Department for their posiƟon on plowing private ways.  The Stow Acres development will 
have a significant array of streets and alleys that need to be plowed.  They do plow many private ways in Stow!  Do they 
plow Arbor Glen and the Regency private ways?  The property owners in these and the future Stow Acres are paying 
significant property taxes.  The HOA, 62+ and Apartment secƟons should not have to pay for plowing. 
 
Thank you, 
Ernie 


